
Council Meeting – 08 September 2011 
 

 

 
 
8.1 QUESTION SUBMITTED BY COUNCILLOR FYFE TO THE CABINET MEMBER 

FOR EDUCATION AND CHILDRENS’ SERVICES – COUNCILLOR SIMMONDS 
 

Would the Cabinet Member for Education and Children's Services assure me that 
there will be no delay in the delivery, or the quality of provision, of the required 
number of new primary school places in Hayes to ensure that every child in Hayes 
has a school place close to where they live ? 
 

8.2 QUESTION SUBMITTED BY COUNCILLOR RICHARD MILLS TO THE LEADER 
OF THE COUNCIL – COUNCILLOR PUDDIFOOT 

 
Whilst we appreciate the current national economic position, in Hillingdon we 
appear to be doing better financially than many other local authorities, so will the 
Leader of the Council consider recommending to Cabinet that funding be allocated 
to the ward budget initiative that was so popular with Members and residents in the 
last Administration? 
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